
BOROUGH OF SEASIDE PARK 

 

NOTICE OF INTENT TO AWARD CONTRACT UNDER A NATIONAL COOPERATIVE 

PURCHASING AGREEMENT – SOURCEWELL 

 

 

 

The Borough of Seaside Park intends to participate in the United Rentals contract for one (1) 46-50’ 
Towable Electric Genie TZ-50 (fully electric) with 160 degree rotate and pintle hitch, through Sourcewell 

contract #040924-URI. 

 
Information regarding the contract may be found on Sourcewell’s website: https://www.sourcewell-

mn.gov/ 

 

The contract period shall commence upon the issuance of the purchase order and terminate upon delivery 
of the equipment. 

 

It is the intent of the Borough of Seaside Park to make a contract award to United Rentals pursuant to the 
proposal submitted in response to the Sourcewell Request for Proposals RFP #040924. 

 

The Borough of Seaside Park is permitted to join national cooperative purchasing agreements under the 
authority of N.J.S.A. 52:34-6.2(b)(3). 

 

Opportunity to comment will begin upon the publication of this notice and end 10 calendar days 

thereafter. All comments should be directed to the Borough of Seaside Park Purchasing Department. 
 

Jenna Jankowski, RMC, CMR 

Municipal Clerk.  
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